
Kathy WagnerKathy WagnerKathy WagnerKathy WagnerKathy Wagner
On November 28, Kathy Wagner, editor of the Cleveland

Village Bulletin since its beginning, suffered a cerebral
aneurysm. She was treated at St. Luke's Medical Center in
Milwaukee for several weeks, and is now at Harbor Heights.

Our former village clerk has been a model volunteer who
has given unlimited time and talent to this community.
Those who have benefited include: the Senior
Center, Meals on Wheels, the Share Program,
Cleveland Elementary School, The Girls Scouts,
The Chamber of Commerce, St. Thomas the
Apostle Parish and the St. Vincent de Paul Society.
Kathy was also a regular visitor to area nursing
homes. Cleveland wishes their #1 citizen a speedy
recovery.

Kathy's children, Fran, Susan, Richard, Alan
and Ann, along with Kathy's brothers, Hank
and Paul, wish to thank everyone for their
continued thoughts, prayers, cards and visits.
All have been much appreciated. Thanks
also to the Cleveland First Responders for
their assistance.

Village President Update
One of the primary functions of our village government is

to plan for the future. We see planning having the potential
to give us greater control over the events that will effect our
future. Most of our influences impacting our decisions evolve
from financial, marketing, policy or operating developments.
Here are some examples of our long term planning:

WEB SITE The village will have its own web site within
the next few months. We hope to share it with other community
groups and utilize it for marketing, directory, bulletin and
other information purposes. We worked on this for three
years and it is included in the 2001 budget.

NEW COMMUNICATION ANTENNA People in our fire,
police and rescue departments have planned for 15 years to
improve electronic sending and receiving messages
throughout the county. Manitowoc County will pay 100
percent for and install a new communication antenna on our
water tower as soon as weather permits. The new unit will

improve the integrity and
quality of messages.

NORTH AVENUE
(COUNTY XX)
UPGRADING Village
officials recently met with
Gary Kennedy, the County
Road Commissioner and
discussed the future of North
Avenue; specifically the roadway
east of I-43 to Dairyland Drive.
The traffic on this road has increased
dramatically and counts are projected to reach 8,000 vehicles
per day by the year 2005.  This road needs to be studied for
safety, commercial development, and right of ways, Westview
access, general traffic patterns, etc. The project would be
funded approximately 95 percent state, federal, county and
5 percent village. The planning process of study, design and
construction will take about five years. Currently, we are
told this is the heaviest traveled county trunk in our county.

POLICE COMMISSION Five Cleveland citizens were
approved by the village board to serve staggered terms from
1-5 years. They are: Ron Hansmann, Tammy Serketich, Joe
Leonard, Cynthia Roeck and Ann Albright.

The police commission is defined by Wisconsin state statue
62.13 (1) and has the duties of hiring, promoting, disciplining,
hearing appeals and firing police officers. The Public Safety
Commission has been working to establish this for the past
18 months.

The initial formation and orientation meeting was on
February 8, 2001 at 7 p.m. at the village hall. All police
commission meetings are open to the public and posted
notice of date and time will be given in advance.

JEAN LOICHINGER RETIRES A special recognition
award goes to Village Trustee Jean Loichinger, who also
served as our Commissioner of the Weed Program. Jean was
our environmental steward for Parks and Recreation. During
her terms of service she was instrumental in founding the
Bouda Platform, Tree City USA, Multiple grants and the
Reforestation Program. Her contributions and dedication
are a beautiful example of unselfish caring and citizenship!
Jean and her husband, Fred, will be moving to Madison to be
closer to their family. Best wishes and thank you, Jean!

We have a safe, quiet and friendly place to live. Let's keep
it that way.

Lee Villeneuve, Village President
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1016 W. Madison Street
Cleveland, WI 53015

693-3133

"Looking good at . . ."
Bonnies'

His-N-Her Doos

Faye Budysz • Broker - Owner
110 E. Lincoln Ave.
Cleveland, WI 53015

Office (920) 693-8589
1-800-707-3499

1140 W. Washington Ave. • Cleveland • 920-693-8121
TDS TELECOM offers a full line of high quality

telecommunications products including SATELLITE
TV, Voice Mail, Caller ID and more.

Serving CLEVELAND and the surrounding areas since 1908.

TDS TELECOM
Quality and Dependability Guaranteed!

TDS    TELECOM

BORN - KOLB - KOVACH AGENCY
Your Hometown Independent Insurance Agency in Cleveland

Located at 1202 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, WI 53015 • 693-8720

FARM • HOME • AUTO • BUSINESS • LIFE • HEALTH

John C. Kovach
Kathy Kovach
Stanley Binversie
Diana Schuette
Chris Kovach

K.J. Collision
Repair

Ken Jacky – Owner

1132 Maple Street • Cleveland, WI 53015
Phone: 920-69-DENTS (920-693-3687)

All types of Auto Body Repair

Nature's Connection
14021 S. Fischer Creek Road • Cleveland

Barb Ertel  693-8523

• Daily Nutritional Support
• Cardiovascular Health

• Athletic Performance

• Weight Management
• 40+ Health Issues

• Education
Unique Business Opportunity • Inquires Welcome

Formerly East Central Co-op
1270 Hickory • Cleveland

Main Office: 693-8220

• Petroleum Products
• Fertilizers

• Hardware  • Feeds
• Chemicals

Police Department
EMERGENCY GOVERNMENT DIRECTOR...
At the December 12, 2000, board meeting, the village board approved an

amendment to appoint the police chief as the Emergency Government Director.
In the  past, the position was appointed to the village board president.

NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH...
The Cleveland Neighborhood Watch/Community on Phone Patrol Program

meeting is held every second Wednesday of the month at 7 p.m., at the village hall.
Hope to see you there!

REGISTRATION FORMS...
The police department has registration forms for snowmobiles, ATV's (All-

Terrain Vehicles) and boats. If you need to register any one of these types of
vehicles, the forms can be obtained at the police department. We only have the
forms; we will not mail in the registration as we do for the temporary plates. If you
have any questions, please feel free to call the police department.

CALLS OF SERVICE...
The following are the calls of service the police department received during the

month of November, December 2000, and January 2001:
11/01 Agency Assist 1200 Bl. North Ave.
11/01 Suspicious Activity W. Washington Ave.
11/02 Accident 1500 Bl. North Ave.
11/02 Disorderly Conduct 1400 Bl. Westview St.
11/02 Open Door 1800 Lakeshore Dr.
11/02 Vehicle Lockout 1200 Bl. North Ave.
11/02 Evidence Lakeshore Drive
11/04 Vandalism Veteran's Mem. Park
11/05 Citizen Assist Lakeshore Drive
11/05 Agency Assist I-43
11/06 Accident 1200 Bl. North Ave.
11/06 Vehicle Lockout 400 Bl. E. Wash. Ave.
11/06 Break-In 100 Bl. Parkway
11/07 Power Lines Down 700 Bl. E. Washington
11/07 Selling Tobacco Products to Minors Delta Street
11/07 Disgruntled Employees 100 Bl. Linden St.
11/08 Theft 1200 Bl. North Ave.
11/10 Carrying Concealed Weapon 1200 Bl. North Ave.
11/10 Under Age Drinking 1200 Bl. North Ave.
11/10 Loud Underage Party 1100 Bl. Hazel St.
11/12 Cat Bite 200 Bl. Beechwood
11/13 Accident Lakeshore Drive
11/13 Vandalism 200 Bl. Beechwood
11/13 Scam-Bank Examiner W. Washington Ave.
11/14 III Wild Animal 100 Bl. Lincoln Ave.
11/14 Agency Assist I-43
11/14 Citizen Assist 800 Bl. Delta St.
11/14 Unwanted Person 1200 Bl. North Ave.
11/14 Domestic 100 Bl. Parkway St.
11/15 Background Investigation W. Washington St.

11/16 Theft 1200 Block Franklin Dr.
11/16 Agency Assist I-43
11/18 Ambulance Request 1000 Bl. W. Grant Ave.
11/20 Accident I-43
11/20 Reckless Driver I-43
11/21 Agency Assist I-43
11/22 Background Investigation W. Washington Ave.
11/22 Reckless Driver I-43
11/22 Agency Assist I-43
11/22 Agency Assist I-43
11/22 Missing Person 900 Bl. Westview St.
11/23 Agency Assist 1500 Bl. North Ave.
11/23 Agency Assist 1200 Bl. Franklin Drive
11/24 Background Investigation W. Washington Ave.
11/24 Open Door 1200 Bl. Hickory St.
11/25 Vehicle in Ditch Dairyland Drive
11/26 Vehicle Lockout 1500 Bl. North Ave.
11/27 Agency Assist I-43
11/27 Agency Assist I-43
11/27 Suspicious Activity 1500 Bl. North Ave.
11/27 Found Property 1100 Bl W. Wash. Ave.
11/27 911 Call 1100 Bl. Hazel St.
11/28 Ambulance Req. 300 Bl. E. Wash. Ave.
11/28 Theft E. Washington Ave.
11/28 Theft 1200 Bl. North Ave.
DECEMBER
12/01 Loud Music 300 Bl. Beechwood
12/01 Open Door 1200 Bl. Hickory St.
12/01 Agency Assist 100 Bl. Parkway St.
12/01   Trespassing 1200 N. Ave.
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Cleveland
Family Restaurant
1410 Westview St • Cleveland

I-43 – Exit 137

(414) 693-8222

Electrical, Plumbing & Heating Contractors

M.P. #6395
M.E. #504

Delaval Dairy
Equipment

1239 W. Washington • Cleveland
(920) 693-8311

693-8256Member FDIC

CONCORD
Linda Buchmann • 693-8885
Cathy Buchberger • 693-8855

Buying…Selling…Building

REALTY GROUP, INC.

Paulie's Palace
1102 West Washington
Cleveland, WI 53015

(920) 693-8915

For Building Lots
• Homes •

Business Sites

Al Forner, Broker • www.flyingcolorsrealty.com
1270 Franklin Dr. • Cleveland • 920-693-8514

Evraets
Construction

James M. Evraets, Owner
686 Wilson Ave. • Cleveland

(920) 693-8332

12/03 911 Call 900 Bl. Linden St.
12/03 Vandalism 1000 Bl. Hemlock St.
12/04 Open Door 1200 Bl. North Ave.
12/04 Warrant 1000 Bl. Hickory St.
12/04 Accident 200 Bl. Lincoln Ave.
12/05 Evidence I-43
12/05 Background Investigation W. Washington Ave.
12/05 Dog Attack 1200 Bl. W. Wash. Ave.
12/06 Background Investigation W. Washington Ave.
12/06 Background Investigation W. Washington Ave.
12/06 Issue of Worthless Checks 1000 Bl. Hickory St.
12/07 Agency Assist I-43
12/07 Ambulance Request 1100 Bl. W. Madison Ave.
12/07 Accident 1200 Bl. North Ave.
12/08 Car Lockout 100 Bl. Edgewood St.
12/09 Open Door 1300 Bl. Hickory St.
12/09 Abuse 100 Bl. Edgewood St.
12/10 Juvenile Runaway 1000 Bl. Elm St.
12/13 Background Investigation 1200 Bl. North Ave.
12/14 Information 8000 B. W. Wash. Ave.
12/15 Retail Theft 1500 Bl. North Ave.
12/15 911 Call 800 Bl. Westview St.
12/15 Parking Complaint 900 Bl. Linden St.
12/16 Suspicious Person 1500 Bl. North Ave.
12/18 Ambulance Request 1200 Bl. North Ave.
12/18 Theft 1400 Bl. Westview St.
12/19 Vehicle in Ditch I-43
12/19 Ambulance Request 1200 Bl. North Ave.
12/19 Vehicle in Snowbank North Ave.
12/19 Illegal Storage of Junk Vehicles 1100 Bl. Hazel St.
12/20 Domestic 100 Block Parkway St.
12/20 Theft 1200 Bl. Hickory St.
12/20 Child Abuse 100 Bl. Parkway St.
12/21 Structure Fire 1200 Bl. W. Wash. Ave.
12/21 Agency Assist I-43
12/22 Vandalism 900 Bl. Birch St.
12/24 Agency Assist 1100 Bl. Hazel St.
12/24 Loud Music E. Washington Ave.
12/26 911 Call 1100 Bl. Hazel St.
12/26 Warrant 1500 Bl. North Ave.
12/26 Trespass to Land 800 Bl. E. Madison Ave.

12/26 Warrant 1100 Bl. Hazel St.
12/27 Accident 1500 Bl. North Ave.
12/27 Accident 1500 Bl. North Ave.
12/29 Information 700 Bl. Wilson Ave.
12/30 Accident E. Washington Ave.
12/30 Suspicious Activity 1200 Bl. W. Wash. Ave.
JANUARY
1/01 Fireworks Violation 300 Bl. Beechwood St.
1/03 Information Dairyland Drive
1/05 Agency Assist 1500 Bl. North Ave.
1/05 Commitment 200 Bl. Beechwood St.
1/05 Information  Dairyland Drive
1/05 Stray Cat 900 Bl. Delta Court
1/07 Snowmobile on RR Tracks 1200 Bl. Hazel St.
1/07 Harassing Ph. Calls 600 Bl. Wilson Ave.
1/08 Agency Assist 700 Bl. E. Wash. Ave.
1/09 Background Investigation 1200 Bl. North Ave.
1/10 Peace Officer 700 B. E. Wash. Ave.
1/11 Accident 900 Bl. Linden St.
1/11 Background Investigation W. Washington Ave.
1/11 Warrant Juniper St.
1/13 Car Lockout 1200 Bl. North Ave.
1/13 Evidence Dairyland Drive
1/14 Agency Assist I-43
1/15 Car Lockout 1200 Bl. North Ave.
1/16 Agency Assist I-43
1/16 Mutual-Aid Request S. Portion of County
1/17 Background Investigation W. Washington Ave.
1/18 Per Service 1000 Bl. W. Grant Ave.
1/19 Dog at Large 1800 Bl. Lakeshore Dr.
1/19 Domestic 100 Bl. Edgewood St.
1/20 Information Oak Street
1/20 Citizen Assist 1500 Bl. North Ave.
1/21 Found Property 1000 Bl. Forest Ave.
1/22 Break-In 300 Bl. Woodland St.
1/23 Found Pornography Dairyland Drive
1/23 Agency Assist S. Cleveland Road
1/24 Suspicious Person 1200 Bl. North Ave.
1/28 Agency Assist I-43
1/30 911 Call 800 Bl. Westview St.
1/31 Car Lock Out 1500 Bl. North Ave.

Public Works
This has been a very hard winter in respect to snow and ice removal from the

village's streets. The county highway department is starting to run short of salt.
They  may have to cut back to only salting the intersections. So please use caution
while driving during the next 4-6 weeks. Pray for an early spring!

The street projects planned for this year include the gravel streets in the TIF
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1030 Beech St.  Cleveland
693-3141 • 693-3142

Service • Hardware • Software

17 years
of

service!

Dave's Roofing
• FREE ESTIMATES
• PORCH ROOFS AND GUTTERS
• CHIMNEY FLASHINGS
• REPAIR WORK

Dave Villeneuve
Box 161 • Cleveland

693-3296

247 Lincoln Ave. • Cleveland • 693-8201

Sales & Service, Inc.
•Wrecker Service
•Expert Automotive Service
•Automatic Transmission Work
•Minor Repairs
•Brake Work
•Tires & Computer Spin Balance

Dassler

Fully insured

New Homes • Additions
 Remodeling • Garages

Burger
Builders

Call Lee Burger

1-726-4249
5530 Point Creek Rd.
Cleveland,WI 53015

SCHNELL PLUMBING, INC.
New Installation • Remodeling Work
Plumbing Fixtures • Water Heaters

1230 Madison St.
Cleveland, WI 53015

KEN SCHNELL, MP #6356

Ph# (920) 693-3409
Fax# (920) 693-3555

Pack'er Inn
• DAILY SPECIALS •

Steak Nights Wednesday & Saturday
Rumor has it we have the best

Broasted Chicken in Wisconsin!
SERVING DAILY: 11 A.M. - 9 P.M.

6619 Hwy. F • Newton • 726-4949

area, Delta Court, Delta Street and East Wilson Avenue.
Mulch is available to village residents to pick up at any time. The mulch is

located at the old dumpsite next to the new wastewater plant. It is planned to have
the village tractor, with its bucket, available on May 12 from 8 a.m. to 12 p.m. to
help load trucks or trailers. The mulch material is excellent gardening material.

Clerk Treasurer Update
The clerk treasurer's office has completed the 2000 tax collection. On February

12, the Village of Cleveland settled with Manitowoc County and the remaining
tax bills were given to them for collection.

Total taxes collected by the village treasurer were $1,060,469.83. Please note:
that the second payment that is due on July 31, 2001, is to be paid to the
Manitowoc County Treasurer.

Cleveland Fire Department
Thank YouThank YouThank YouThank YouThank You

The Cleveland Fire Department would like to thank the following individuals,
businesses and organizations that have helped us develop our First Responder
Emergency Vehicle Campaign, which is attached to this newsletter. We wish
to extend our gratitude to Mr. Michael Voelker of Equinox Communications,
Inc. for writing and editing the campaign brochure and also, Sue and Fred Sohn
of Manitowoc Engraving, Inc. for the printing and design services of the
brochure. These individuals, who are also village residents, have graciously
donated all of their time and materials to this project and we thank them for
their generosity.

We also would like to thank the Cleveland Area Chamber of Commerce for
allowing us to include our campaign, letter along with this newsletter and the
Cleveland State Bank for helping us organize this fund raising. Please read the
attached letter and we hope you will help support this community wide project.
Thank you.

Cleveland Area Chamber of Commerce
The members of the Cleveland Area Chamber of Commerce have been very

busy over the last few months. In order to improve our communication with our
members, we have scheduled meetings for the first Thursday of every month,
excluding January, and alternating the meeting location between Diana's
Cleveland Family Restaurant and The Hickory House. All meetings are preceded
with a meal at 7 p.m. and the business meetings begin at 7:45 p.m. We also have
been fortunate to tour two businesses prior to our meetings. A special thank you
to, Bonde's Quik Mart, Inc., Burger King and Diana's Cleveland Family Restaurant
for allowing the members to tour their businesses and find out important issues
affecting their businesses in the future. The chamber is continually looking to
learn more about the businesses within and around the Village of Cleveland, if
you have any interest in hosting a tour, please contact Tim Schueler at 693-8256.

Currently, the chamber is involved in developing a community web page with
the expertise of Chris Kuehnel from New Age Computer Systems. The chamber's

goal is to provide an effective site that will enhance community
involvement and pride, increase tourism, expand local business
support, promote community events and attract new residents and

businesses just to mention a few. With regards to the financial
support of the site, Cleveland Area Chamber of Commerce

Committee Members have been assigned businesses and
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Electronic Ignition & Fuel Injection Diagnostic & Repair
Brake & Exhaust Service • Cooling System Service
24 hr. Wrecker Service • Oils, Tires & Accessories

Highway XX
& Union Rd.

8923 North Ave.
Cleveland

693-8668

Warren's I-43
Service

Manitowoc
726-4477

Sheboygan
693-3103

REQUEST
LINES

693-3500
726-4500

Live
Country
Request
Radio

Bondes Quik Mart
& Country Deli

Exit 137 • I-43 & XX
Cleveland • 693-3145

Open Daily: 5 a.m. - 10:30 p.m.

6609 Northeim Rd. • Manitowoc
920/726-4510/458-8171

Keith Hartlaub
SALES AND SERVICE

Business Telephone Systems
Fax Machines • Voice Mail/Auto Att. Systems

Sales • Service • Installation

Creative
    Telephone

COMMUNICATION SYSTEMS

Schuette's
Heating & Air Conditioning

Sheet Metal Company

Wayne E. Schuette
OFFICE:

1147 W. Washington
Cleveland • 693-8044

SHOP:
5214 CTH X

Cleveland • 726-4443

10805 Highway 42 • Newton
693-8232

Osman
Service Garage, Inc.
Used car sales & service

Edward & Vern Rosenbauer

community groups to call on for their support through a combination of banner
ads, business or community group listings, E-mail and forwarding and links to
other sites. We feel that this community site can be at least a break-even project
and provide a valuable service to chamber members and the community. As this
committee approaches your business or community group, I would ask that you
welcome them and discuss your thoughts or concerns in order for the chamber to
realize its goal.

If you have any questions on this matter or any other matter regarding the
chamber, please give me a call at: 693-8256 or contact any of the committee
members. The Chamber Web Site Committee consists of: Tim Schueler, Al
Kraemer, Al Forner and Chris Kuehnel.

Thank you, Tim Schueler, President

Cleveland PTA
The Cleveland PTA would like to thank everyone for the wonderful support for

our school sign. We hope you have had a chance to see it. We are working on
raising enough funds to light it. If you are interested in making a donation, please
send a check in care of: Cleveland Elementary School, 411 E. Washington Ave.,
Cleveland, WI 53015. Just make a notation that these funds are for the lighting
of the school sign.

The children have been enjoying all the sports clinics that had started in
January and will continue thru March. These clinics give the children a taste of
basketball, volleyball, soccer and wrestling. It's a great experience for the
children and the adults that help them. A special THANK YOU for their help with
the clinics, Cleveland Athletic Club–basketball, Mrs. Kotyza–volleyball, Mr.
Thompson–wrestling and Kurt Kaiser–soccer. We also thank everyone who
worked with them.

The Kids Holiday Shoppe was a huge success again. Everyone including Santa
had a great time.

A dance with the theme of Space Odyssey 2001 was held on February 9 at the
school. The kids had a blast. There was music, snacks, door prizes, raffles and lots
and lots of fun.

Again we cannot thank everyone enough for all the support we receive
throughout the year. Thank you so very much.

Public Relations Committee, Cynthia Roeck

The Cleveland Elementary
School PTA and
students would like

Born-Kolb-Kovach Agency
Bonnie's His N Her Doos
Cleveland State Bank
Cleveland VFW Ladies Aux.
C.F. Heckmann Co., Inc.
Country Horizons Coop
Dassler Sales & Service

Dave's Roofing
K.J. Collision Repair
MEKCO Mfg. Inc.
New Age Computers
R.P. Jost Co., Inc.
Schnell Plumbing
TDS Telecom

Saxon Homestead Farm LLC
Schuette's Heating & Air
Spruce Lawn Antiques
WKTT Kat Country FM Radio

to thank the
following area
businesses for
their generous
contributions
for the 2000-
2001 school
year. The
students have
the opportunity to
enjoy field trips,
lyceums, book fairs,
after school sports
activities and many
educational programs
because of YOUR
SUPPORT! Thank you! 5



RALPH A. GRIES, LUTCF
Home

693-8826
Office

775-4138
LIFE - HEALTH - FARM

HOME - BUSINESS

RURAL
     INSURANCE

R

COMPANIES
A Farm Bureau Service

Home made Sausage
Groceries

Fresh Meat
Retail & Wholesale
Custom Slaughter

Beef & Pork

773-2387  •  693-8711
SCHOOL HILL

621 N. 8th Street • Sheboygan
457-7211 • Fax 458-2211

Rick Scroggins, Registered Jeweler

Established 1872

croggins     ewelersS J
♥

The Creative Touch

Artificial Flower Creations

by Vickie Frauenfeld

1024 Juniper Street, Cleveland, WI 53015 • (920) 693-8746
Please call for an appointment or order.

East Wind Garden Club News
Well, I hope you're all busy going through those seed catalogs that have been

coming hot and heavy in the mail since last December. So far, I think I've gotten
about 30 of them and it's amazing to see that each one has something just a little
bit different to offer.

There are a number of new perennials on the market this year. Here are a few
roses just to mention a few. 'Brilliant Pink Iceberg' a sport of the beautiful white
'Iceberg.' It's every bit as reliable as its parent, but with beautiful new color.
This reaches four to five feet tall and wide. Rose 'Long Tall Sally,' this rose has
hydrangea type flowers in a buff white color. This plant will reach six to eight
feet tall and five feet wide.

These are both beautiful roses but I'm putting my money on 'Climbing
Autumn Sunset.' It gets eight to twelve feet tall and three to five feet wide. This
beauty has a sweet, fruity fragrance, is very resistant to black spot and is a
honey apricot color.

Any or all (I'd go for all) of these would look great in your garden.
More exciting news. Our local garden walk is

a go for June 30, 2001. We should have at least
six homes in our garden walk. We're hoping this
walk will bring many people to the Cleveland
area so they can see what we're so very proud of.
We have a wonderful village, friendly citizens
and a beautiful place to raise a family. We are
hoping to raise monies to allow us to do more
improvements to the existing garden beds and
maybe do a few special things.

Also remember that we will be having another
plant sale in May. The same day as the village
wide garage sale. If you have plant materials
you'd like to donate give me a call at (920) 693-
8553 and I'll see if I can give you a hand at
digging them up. We'll do about anything to get

our hands on more plant materials to sell. It was good to know that last year's
plant sale helped out a number of people from the St. Nazianz area who had to
redo their yards after the tornado tore them up. They said our low prices were
really appreciated because they had so many things to replace. They felt better
about and it made us feel good to know that our sale made it a little easier for
them to get things back in order.

Why don't you come join us at one of our meetings to see what we are planning
for the rest of the summer. Our next meetings will cover our plant sale, garden
walk, and there usually is sharing of garden information whenever we can help
each other out. You don't have to have a manicured yard or even be an old pro
at gardening. Rookie gardeners or anyone just interested in gardening is
welcome. Heck, I've killed many a plant in my day before the old yard started
to shape up. Everyone is welcome to come. If you're interested give me a call and
I'll get a schedule of our meetings to you in the mail.

One last thought. If there is anyone out there that would like to help the
garden club the day of our garden walk, please let me know. It takes a lot of

people to do this and we still are in
need of some warm bodies to assist.
Think it over. You may really have a
good time. (Said the spider to the fly.)

Hope to see you at the next meeting,
or at least see your garden grow as I
walk by.

Happy Gardening!

East Wind Garden
Club President,

Lynn Fiedler
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Your InvitedYour InvitedYour InvitedYour InvitedYour Invited
May 14-16, 2001. Enjoy the simple charm and pleasures of the Amish history

and culture as we spend three days and two nights in Northern Indiana Amish
Country. We'll also see the musical "Plain & Fancy," tour the S. Ray Miller Auto
Museum, visit the Wakarusa Historical Museum and Bird's Eye View Museum
of Miniatures and spend a little time at the Shipshewana Flea Market. Pick up
an itinerary at Cleveland State Bank.

June 15, 2001. The spring trip to the Fireside in Fort Atkinson,Wisconsin, is one
you won't want to miss. We will see the funny, sensitive and genteel Pulitzer Prize
winning play, Driving Miss Daisy. In addition to a first class dinner experience,
every visit to the Fireside includes: warm hospitality, five specialty shoppes, their
famous bakery and unique architecture. Brochures are available at Cleveland
State Bank.

Ellen Pahmeier, Cleveland State Bank

Village-Wide

Garage

SALE

The Twelfth Annual Village-Wide Garage Sales will be held on Saturday, May
19, from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. Those wishing to participate should contact either Laura
Hemb at 693-8095 or Ann Albright at 693-3855.

Please plan to attend the informational meeting at Diana's Cleveland Family
Restaurant on Monday, April 30 at 7 p.m.

Blood Drive
Many thanks to both donors and

volunteers who turned out at our recent
blood drive on December 4, 2000.
We exceeded our goal with a

total of 57 pints!
Our next drive will be

Saturday, April 7, 9 a.m.-3 p.m.
at the Senior Center. Please mark your
calendar now!

Be sure to give... lots of folks are
depending on you!

Lakeshore Disaster Support Group &
Cleveland State Bank

United Way
"The Way America Cares,

Community by Community"
Every year as the United Way campaign

begins, I wonder where the donations
will come from to reach a goal that keeps
increasing. But each year, the Cleveland,
Meeme and Osman communities open
their hearts and contribute to assist those
in need.

This year, $5,945 was donated, 99.6
percent of our goal! Look what can be
accomplished when a community cares.

To the local businesses and their
employees who make generous donations,
to the organizations who work hard at
fund raising and make donations and to
our many residents who give from the
heart by making donations, I extend my
sincere thanks! You have made a
difference in someone's life!!

Cindy Huhn, Area Coordinator
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St. Mark's/St. James' Youth Fellowship
Chili Dinner and Bake Sale

The Youth Fellowship of St. Mark's and St. James'
United Church of Christ will be having a chili dinner in
conjunction with the St. James' Sunday School Bake
Sale on Sunday, March 4 from 12 -
1:30 p.m. St. James' is located in
Spring Valley at 13312

Pioneer Road.
Ticket prices for the chili

dinner are: Adults. $3.50; Children 6-12, $2;
children under five are free. Hotdogs and carryouts are
available.

St. John-St. Peter
Evangelical Lutheran Church

251 W. Washington Ave.
Cleveland, WI 53015

Pastor Aaron Schoenike
693-8612

"Where the Cross of Jesus Christ Shines Brightly"

Wisconsin
Evangelical
Lutheran
Synod

FINANCIAL
CORPORATION

™

MEMBER NASD, SIPC.

My mission as your personal
investment representative
is to help you achieve
financial independence."

Dan GriesDan GriesDan GriesDan GriesDan Gries
INVEST Representative

dan.gries@investfinancial.com

1250 W. Washington Avenue
P.O. Box 158

Cleveland, WI 53015-0158
920-693-3800
800-236-5831

FAX 920-693-3801

Located at
Cleveland State BankCleveland State BankCleveland State BankCleveland State BankCleveland State Bank



Lakeshore Technical College
Things at LTC have been very busy over the past few months! One of the most

noticeable projects has been the ongoing implementation of the new Administrative
Systems Software (PeopleSoft). This ongoing project is expected to be completed
in June, 2003. Enrollments at LTC total 1,950 FTEs (full time enrolled) with a
20,000 unduplicated headcount for 1999-2000. Additionally, year-to-date
enrollment shows that the college will have an estimated increase of 2 percent for
2000-2001.

In November, LTC was honored by Governor Tommy Thompson as a recipient
of the prestigious Wisconsin Forward Award-Mastery Level. This was a great
honor and a wonderful achievement for the whole college.

We continue to reach out to the Lakeshore community through a variety of
methods. Recently, LTC partnered with the Manitowoc/Two Rivers and Sheboygan
Chamber of Commerces, as well as the UW Centers in Manitowoc and Sheboygan,
Lakeland College and Silver Lake College to form the Chamber/College Alliance.
It is the hopes that this alliance will show that the Lakeshore area is a great place
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to live, work, play and go to school
Another partnership includes a Health

Care Alliance that has been formed in the
Lakeshore area. Recently, LTC invited
representatives from various health care
facilities in Manitowoc and Sheboygan
counties to address many issues, including
the labor shortage and different types of
training for employees in the health care
field. It is my hope that these cooperations
will prove to be beneficial to the Lakeshore
area. From all indications, 2001 is off to a
great start!

Dennis Ladwig, ED.D., President,
Lakeshore Technical College

Cleveland Athletic Club
ATTENTION: Sports Enthusiasts

Whether you are a player or a spectator, we have lots of events for you. Some
practices start as early as April and the games as early as May.

Teams, Coaches and Players; Organizational Meetings coming up
Men's over 30 Thursday Night Softball: March 15 at Paulies, 7:30 p.m.
Contact person: Dennis Roethel (920) 894-4834
Women's Wednesday Night Softball: March 29 at Paulies, 7:30 p.m.
Contact person: Dennis Roethel (920) 894-4834
Co-ed Tuesday Night Volleyball: April 3 at Paulies, 6:30 p.m.
Contact person: Ron Schisel (920) 693-3280
Wildcats Men's Hardball: Men-18 and older interested in playing hardball can

contact Dale Wagner at (920) 693-3650.
So maybe you don't play the game but would like to get involved. How about

UMPIRE! We could always use umpires for ball games, from the youth games to
the adult games. If interested in becoming an umpire please contact Dale Wagner
(number listed above).

Now if you just want to watch, well schedules should be out in late March or
early April. So you can plan your weekly sporting events. Don't forget our Annual
Softball Tournament July 6, 7, and 8, for a full weekend of games and fun.

Since the end of last season a lot of work has been done at Veterans Park. The

old grandstand behind the Wildcat
diamond came down and we are in the
process of building a new one with a larger
concessions stand. The new concessions
stand will accommodate both the Wildcat
and the White Pine Diamonds. You'll never
miss any of the action getting your favorite
refreshments. Completion of this project
is expected in the spring of this year.

If you would like to know more about
our wonderful organization or if you want
to join us, we have monthly meetings the
first Tuesday of the month with the
exception of June, July and August, these
meetings are the first Monday of the
month. All meetings are held at Paulies at
7:30 p.m.

Cleveland Athletic Club, Public
Relations Committee

St. John-St. Peter Evangelical
Lutheran Church

Every Wednesday beginning February 28 through April 4 @ 7 p.m.
Palm Sunday Service: April 8 @ 10 a.m.

Maundy Thursday Service: April 12 @ 7 p.m.

Good Friday Service: April 13 @ 1 p.m.

1251 W. Washington Avenue
Cleveland, Wisconsin
Wisconsin Synod

Lenten Midweek Services
Easter Service: April 15

Easter Song Service @ 7:45 a.m.
Easter Breakfast @ 8:45 a.m.

Easter Festival Service 10 a.m.

For more information call Pastor Aaron E. Schoenike, 693-8612



Dairyland Fest
Cleveland Lions and Newton Lions Clubs will again be hosting the Dairyland

Fest on June 22, 23 & 24 at Dairyland Park. The weekend event will begin
Friday evening and finish up on Sunday at 7 p.m. The following attractions
will be offered for your entertainment for the weekend.

Friday

Entertainment
provided by

WKTT

Saturday
•Games for the

kids
•Sight screening

for pre-schoolers
in the afternoon

•Fingerprinting and
photos provided by
the Cleveland PD

•Band in the
evening

There will be something for the whole
family. Please join us for brats,
hamburgers and fellowship. Tickets go
on sale in March. $1 each or 6 for $5. If
you would like to donate your time, please
contact Wayne Schuette at 726-4443.

Sunday

•Parade at
 11:30 a.m.
•Polka Band

Saturday

St. Vincent de Paul
The St. Vincent de Paul group is here

for anyone needing help with food,
utilities, visits, etc. Transactions are
confidential. Call Kathy Jost at 693-
8751 or 693-8311 for more information.
If we cannot meet your needs, we have
references to other agencies.

Historically Speaking
Centreville Settlement Inc., a local preservation group is making plans through

the year 2001, as they celebrate their nineteenth year. Planned activities include:
silo tours, trips to Old World Wisconsin, timber frame workshop, old fashioned ice
cream social, historical buildings top 10 list, historic markers, farm tours,
workdays at Lutze Housebarn. Dorothy Anderson, membership chairperson
relates "this is the group for persons interested in local history."

The past accomplishments of this nonprofit group include: buildings on National
Historic Register, barn dances, farm tours, bake oven day, hands on demonstrations
and workshops of timber framing and stone masonry, oral histories, on going
historic pictures, old time movie nights.

Future goals of this organization: audio tour of rural historic sites, "hands on"
Nogging for Kids, inventory of historic buildings and a reference library.

The next workday is April 14, 9 a.m.-4 p.m. at Lutze Housebarn. Contact Kathy
Pearce, Volunteer Coordinator for the group at 693-3141. Workdays are every
other Saturday after April 14 continuing until November 3. All interested
persons are welcome. Tours are available in the mornings with a farm style lunch

and hands on restoration work continuing
throughout the days.

A website is being constructed and
features picture,
historic news and
related links.
Christopher Kuehnel
is the webmaster and
welcomes historic
documents and
pictures from the local
area of Cleveland, St.
Wendell, Hika and Centreville. email:
cqnel@centrevillesettlement.com. The
website is centrevillesettlement.com. Visit
today!

Cleveland Snowhawks Snowmobile
Club

The Cleveland Snowhawks would like to thank all the landowners for
allowing us the use of their property this snowmobile season. Without this
privilege we would not have a great trail system.

Keep in mind that this fall the Cleveland
Snowhawks will be offering a Snowmobile Safety
Program. A new law went into effect as of January 1,
2001, that any person who is at least 12 years of age
and who is born on or after January 1, 1985 must
have completed and received a snowmobile safety
certificate in order to operate a snowmobile in
Wisconsin. If anyone would have any questions regarding the Snowmobile
Safety Program, please contact Kay Logan at 693-3380.
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